
OMB Control Number: XXXX-XXXX
Expiration Date: MM/DD/YYYY

Teen Recruitment Invitation

Under the Paperwork Reduction Act, a federal agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a
person is not required to respond to collection of information subject to the 
requirements of the Paperwork Reduction Act unless that collection of information 
displays a current valid OMB Control number. The OMB Control Number for this 
information collection is XXXX-XXXX (expiration date: MM/DD/YYYY). Public reporting for
this collection of information is estimated to be approximately 2 minutes per response, 
including the time for reviewing instructions, completing and reviewing the collection of 
information. All responses to this collection of information are voluntary. Send 
comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of 
information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to: Information Collection 
Clearance Officer, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey Ave. 
SE, Washington, DC 20590.

Congratulations on passing your driving test and obtaining your license! We are looking for teen 
volunteers like you to participate in a research study to help improve the safety of young drivers.
In the study, volunteers will have the opportunity to complete a 45-minute online new driver 
training program on their computer at home to measure its effectiveness in preparing teen 
drivers for the realities of driving. 

We know your time is important, and as a small token of thanks for your participation, we have 
enclosed $2 for you. Once you complete the training program, we will send you another $5
in the mail. If you would like to receive the additional $5, please complete the training 
program within two weeks by going to this website and following the instructions:

[Website address]

You may also be contacted by us to complete a week-long driving diary to record your trips 
each day for 7 days, for which $10 will be mailed to you.

We may contact you again after six (6) months and ask you to complete another road safety 
program on your computer. Once you have done this, we will send you $10 in the mail.

The Traffic Injury Research Foundation (TIRF; www.tirf.ca), on behalf of the National Highway 
Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA; www.nhtsa.gov), is conducting this research study. No 
Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) or State money is involved in the study.
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